
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope this letter finds you in good spirits as we approach the festive season. We 
wanted to take a moment to express our deepest gratitude for your incredible 
participation in the PTFA Christmas events. 

Thanks to your enthusiastic involvement and generous contributions, we are 
delighted to announce that the Christmas raffle, along with donations from the 
nativity refreshments, has raised an impressive £796.99 for our school. Your support 
has made a significant impact on our ability to enhance the educational experiences 
of our students. 

The funds raised will go towards various initiatives, including educational resources, 
extracurricular activities, and improvements to the school environment. These events 
will be discussed in the next PTFA meeting and announced in the new year. 

We also extend our gratitude to everyone who volunteered their time and efforts to 
organise and coordinate the raffle, or helping with refreshments. It is through the 
collaborative spirit of our community that we can achieve such remarkable outcomes. 
A very big thank you to the businesses or individuals who donated such wonderful 
prizes.  

Once again, thank you for your outstanding contributions to the success of the PTFA 
Christmas fundraising. Your generosity has truly made a difference, and we are 
fortunate to have such dedicated parents, grandparents and friends as part of the 
Harden PTFA family. 

Wishing you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Kind Regards, 

Harden Primary PTFA 

 

 


